RIZOLIA LIMITED
8 Kolokotroni Street, 3040 Limassol, Cyprus

November 5, 2020
To Whom it May Concern:
Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my gratitude for Vazken Medzavorian who we have relied upon for
his service for over 10 years. Until now he has always performed his duties with care and
expertise and we have always been able to count on him to perform his duties in a
professional and timely manner.

We highly recommend him as a certifying officer.

Sincerel
// 7

Geoffréy Magistrate




